
 

9th January 2018 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Year 6 National Assessment Tests - Information Meetings 
 
As your child is in Year 6, they will sit national assessment tests (SATs) in May this year from 14th 

- 18th May.  
 
In order to ensure you are informed and can support your child fully, there will be 2 meetings 
for parents and pupils on Wednesday 24th January at 11:00am and 5:00pm to explain the 
process your child will take part in. These are Assessments which all Year 6 pupils in England 
are involved in. 
 
At the meetings we will explain the process, how we help children to prepare for these 
assessments and ideas of what you can do at home.  Please complete the slip below so we know 
how many parents can make the meeting.  All year 6 Children will attend the 11am meeting 
and you may bring them to the 5pm meeting if you wish. 
 
Many thanks 
 

 
 
Ashley Crittenden 
Headteacher 
 
 .............................................................................................................................................................  
 
Dear Mrs Crittenden 
 
RE: Year 6 SATs Meeting 
 

I am able to attend the meeting on Wednesday 24th January at 11:00am          (Number of people) 

  
I am able to attend the meeting on Wednesday 24th January at 5:00pm          (Number of people) 
 
I am unable to attend the meeting but would like a copy of the information  

 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………… Class: ………………………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………Date: ………………………………… 


